4th Novembsr, 194e.

Dear Sirs,

I em in receipt of your letter of the 2¢9th
ultimo respecting the Steamer "SURAF MEAD", the
contents of which are noted.

With regard therete I nave to say that about
60% of the Classifiocation Survey of the hull was
carried out at London in June, 1947 “ut only £16 =8
General Examination fue was ciarged. It is therefore
eonsidered that this £16 should be credited as part
of the Special Survey fee leaving £82 to be chargsd
by you, of which half should be credited to London.

Yours faithfully,

Copy "T" & Lon.

©.204]

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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The Surveyors,
NEWCASTLE=-ON-TYNY,




